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Fraser N.H. LC
72 Cascade Flats

Gorham, NH 03581

September 16, 2010

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429
Attn: F. Anne Ross, General Counsel

Dear Ms. Ross,

Fraser N.H. LLC is in support of the Laidlaw Berlin Biopower Project docket #
DE 10-195. Fraser N.H. LLC is also in support of NHPUC approval of a long-term
Power Purchase Agreement between Laidlaw and Public Service of New Hampshire.

The project is important to the North Country economy through the creation of
jobs, new income to the area, increased local spending, and significant capital
expenditures. Through an existing signed agreement, Laidlaw Berlin Biopower will also
support the viability of Fraser N.H. LLC’s Gorham mill by supplying hot water to the
mill and improving the mill’s long term energy cost. Laidlaw is also critical to the
Gorham mill due to ownership of the mill’s fresh water supply facility.

Regards,

Willis Blevins
General Manager
Fraser N.H. LLC
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